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Interlegal Marketing Committee Agenda

2 March , 2020 – 08h30 EST
Conf. Call – www.zoom.us #3631756771
OneDrive – Marketing Committee : https://bit.ly/39fIQHf
Present

Frédéric Letendre (Chair), William Blum, Gabriele Brand-Ogris, Uday Ahlawat

In Attendance
Colin Russell (Officer), Andréanne Dupéré
Apologies
Alexandre Dupont, Andrea Piscedda, Emmanuel Reveillaud, Özlem Kurt, Ramon Bado, João Paulo Menezes Falcão, Davinia Cutajar
1. Welcome / Quorum

2. Notes of the Previous Meeting
Schedule 2

Agreed without further comment.

3. Website/SEO
Andréanne presented the new format of the report for regular reporting of social media and website activity. The report can be found here: https://interlegalnet-my.sharepoint.com/:f:/g/personal/marketing_interlegal_net/Eu10E4zxitZChZuQ48wFBvMB04LT7GQZ3A2ujW-OmEeShg?e=deOGTD


Schedule 3
a. The revised list of expertise has been updated in the website. All members will be asked to review this for their profiles and make any changes if required.
b. The new text for the About Us section has also been incorporated
c. Profiles : The profile for the new Australian member has not yet been completed – Colin and Andréanne will do this and will also remove the profiles of the three members who have resigned


d. Case studies : Needs new case studies and members will be contacted about this
e. SEO activity with Mintlogix and MG2 is reported in the link above. Those headings in green are completed and Frédéric and Andréanne are working on the other points together with Mintlogix and MG2. There is no actual overrun on budget due to effective negotiations by our Chair.
4. Social Media



a. Report by Andréanne summarized in link above 
b. Generally all followings are up and most indicators are moving in a positive direction
c. Colin asked if we could include actual number of followers in future reports
5. New Members Development 

a. Colin reported that we had received a small number of new enquiries including positive interest from firms that had been contacted in response to a ‘Does anyone know a law firm in…?’. This process will now be followed as a matter of course.

6. Chambers Applications

a. Colin reported that after a period of follow up, Chambers had been in contact and confirmed that we will not be receiving a ranking this year. Whilst this is usual practice, consideration will be given as to whether to re-submit as it is largely due to the relatively small number of members with individual listings. 
b. Colin will contacts Legal 500 to establish whether this might also be of interest.

7. General meetings
a. In response to a request from our Chair, Gabriele shared her thoughts around potential changes to both the Marketing Committee format and Specialist Groups sessions for future General Meetings. This will include more free format presentations on current topics (2-3) with panel discussions and questions and resulting in material that can be published on social media and websites to attract new members. This approach can be piloted at our next meeting.
8. Varia
N/A

9. [image: image3.png]Wherever your business takes you.



Next Meetings :
6 April and  18 May


